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August 24, 2022 

 

 

The Cortland Police Commission meeting scheduled for tomorrow August 25, 2022 at 0900 HRS has been cancelled 

due to a lack of quorum. 

 

The meeting has been rescheduled for Tuesday, August 30 at 0900 HRS. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Tracey L. Hatfield 

Sr. Acct. Clerk 

 

David M. Guerrera 

Deputy Chief of Police 

607-758-8300 

dguerrera@cortland.org 

Paul A. Sandy 

Chief of Police 

607-758-8302 

psandy@cortland.org 
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